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Upper Stratton Reform Skittle Club 
 

On Saturday last the members of the above had their annual outing, making Windsor their 
rendezvous.  Going by the 9.2 a.m. in two reserved compartments (kindly placed at their disposal 
by the Station Master, Mr. J. Brewer), they arrived at Windsor at 10.40 a.m.  The Liberal Club was 
visited, and their appetites appeased.  Afterwards some of the party went for a row on the river, 
while others visited the Royal stables.   
 
To the Barracks was their next move and through the kindness of the officers, a good tour round 
was taken.  After partaking of the hospitality shown them, the members kept up their integrity as 
being one of the champion skittle teams, but cheese balls were not in their line.   
 
Arriving back at Reading at 7.37 p.m., sightseeing was next on the programme, and to judge by 
the memento which was brought back they were well rewarded.  Leaving Reading at 9.10 p.m., 
the Reform Club was reached at 10.40 p.m., and after giving three cheers for the excellent 
manner in which Mr. J. Roberts and Mr. F. Pullen had discharged their duties as secretary and 
treasurer respectively, the company dispersed.  It is intended to hold the next outing to 
Weymouth, and it is hoped all lovers of skittles will join this excellent Club, so as to ensure a great 
success. 
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